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'I've enjoyed meeting and greeting many new families as they start
their voyage with Mulgrave at the ELC entry point. These relationships
are so special as we will know one another for many years to come."

Shannon is Mulgrave's ELC MVP Divisional Rep. Among her responsibilities in this role,
Shanon meets with new families and connects them to the ELC . For Shannon, this
opportunity is a privilege and one she approaches with the mindset of an ambassador
to the school at large. Her sincere appreciation for the school, our community and IB
are just some of the many reasons why Shannon chooses to volunteer.

Shannon and her husband Victor moved to West
Vancouver from Winnipeg 14 years ago. Since then, her
family has grown by three - Kate (G4), Cole (G1) and
Callum (PK4). When not at school or participating in co-
curriculars, the busy bunch can be found relaxing with
friends and family on the weekends. The family has
been part of the Mulgrave community since 2011 when
Kate entered Kindergarten. Shannon is quick to share
that the school's positive energy and the fact her
children are happy and thriving are only two of the
many things that she loves about Mulgrave.

Qualities you
admire in others?

Favourite tool to
stay organised?

Favourite part of
the day?

I really admire
people who are
honest, caring, and
authentic.

iPhone,
messenger, family
calendar, and
email of course.

After dinner, when all
activities are finished for the
day and the family can relax a
bit together before bedtime.


